4228 East 6th St.
Long Beach, Ca. 90814
November 26, 1981

Dear Eula,

I am sorry to send you such a "mesgs" but Von,
my sister-in-law,said that Mary (Cox) indicated that there
was some kind of an emergency: -~ so I put my “thinking cap®

on and got busy. And believe me, I had to think back a
1=0=n-g way,

Of course there is no one left in Mentone as old
as I - but Nell Reed, though much wounger migh it be able to
correct mistakes I may have made,

If T had a blank plat, T think my brother Rug and
I could pin~point the homes of most of the old residents.

GOOD LUCK!



